
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Client File No. 56.30 
 

 January 21, 2016 

 

Cheryl Young 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Town of Carman 

12 - 2nd Avenue SW 

Box 160 

Carman, MB  R0G 0J0 

Email: info@townofcarman.com 

 

Dear Ms. Young: 

 

Re: Notice of Alteration Carman wastewater treatment lagoon - Environment Act Licence 

No. 2399  

 
Your letter dated January 14, 2016 and application fee received January 18, 2016 are hereby 

acknowledged as a Notice of Alteration (NofA) in accordance with Section 14 of The Environment Act. In 

your letter, you requested an alteration to the Carman wastewater treatment lagoon to include the 

reconstruction of the effluent water discharge route.   

  

Upon review of the NofA, I have decided to approve the proposed alterations pursuant to Section 

14(2) of The Environment Act. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss these items, please contact Barsha Sagan, 

Environmental Engineer, at (204) 945- 5234. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

       “original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

c:    Don Labossiere/Donna Smiley/Tyler Kneeshaw, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch – Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 

 Public Registry 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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